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Y3/4 Sports Day update 

Dear parents and carers, 

We are really disappointed that we had to cancel the Y3/4 sports day due to the ‘great British weather’ 

last week.  Unfortunately, due to the other events we have scheduled in school until the end of term, 

we are unable to rearrange another date. We hope you understand our decision and we look forward to 

seeing you at the other events.  We hope the parents, who were able to attend the music concert 

yesterday morning, enjoyed it and are as proud of the children as we are! Well done again  

Many thanks, 

Mrs K. Peters      Mrs L. Wright  

(Headteacher)      (Head of School) 
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